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August 21, 2023 
 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,  

We pray you and your loved ones weathered the storm over the weekend. Thank you for 
understanding the need to postpone the first day of school until tomorrow, Tuesday, August 22, 
2023, out of an abundance of caution.  

The entire faculty and staff are excited to begin the 2023-2024 academic school year! As a 
reminder, tomorrow is a minimum day with an 11:55 am dismissal. Regular dismissal begins 
Wednesday, August 23rd and is at 2:45 pm. 

Due to the anticipated heavy traffic, for the first day of school drop-off, you may use the parking 
area in front of St. Francis Chapel as well as the parking spots by the lower field lunch tables. 
PLEASE NOTE:  these extra parking areas are only available on the first day of school and for 
drop-off only. To access these extra parking areas, you must use the back access road that is to 
the east of the Mission on San Diego Mission Road (look for the brown wood sign that says 
“Deliveries/Buses”). Please do not park in the San Diego Mission Courtyard. 

For the first day of school, the PTG will be hosting a “Welcome Back Meet and Greet” at the 
lower field lunch tables. Please feel free to walk your child(ren) to their classroom(s) and then 
join us for great conversation and morning breakfast treats. 
 
Please know that the entire faculty and staff at Nazareth School are here to support all of our 
students and families. In light of this, we will be offering Extended Care beginning the first day 
of school, opening at 7 am and closing promptly at 6 pm.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you tomorrow! 
 
 
God bless, 
  
Mrs. René Coons 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch Over Us and Protect Us 
 
Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of 
Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition. 


